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CCB Committee Meeting 4/6/25 

 

Agenda Item Discussion Responsible 
Meeting opened: 
6.56 

Present: Tony, Scotty, Kris, Gus, Mark, 
Murray, Rebecca, David. Special welcome to 
Suzie. 

Apologies: Leia, Geoff, George 

Tony 

1. Previous Minutes  
7/5/25 

Confirmation of previous minutes read by 
Gus 

Moved by Murray, seconded by Rebecca 

 

2. Correspondence IN: 

• Acceptance from Sally Quinell to 
attend our concert 

• Camden Shiw Society have invited us 
to participate in next years street 
parade. 

OUT: 

• Letter and invitation delivered to our 
patrons Eva Campbell and Sally 
Quinell and partners. 

• George wrote and delivered letters to 
all our sponsors and RSL members. 

 

Kris/Tony/Gus/Murray 

3. Business Arising • Letter invite of sponsorship to be 
added to our web page 

• Suzie has the raffle prizes 
• Rebecca to email patrons tickets 
• Some support needed for Geoff at 

NTC. Kris to create roster.  
• Going ahead with media wall, 3x 2.4m 

Murray/Suzie 

4. Treasurer’s 
Report 

See attached  

 

 

Scotty 

5. MD’s Report See attached 

Moved by Scotty, Seconded by Gus 

Murray 

6. Other Business 1. Need people to bump in and bump out 

• People to sell tickets 
• Coffee stand 
• Front of house 
• Ushers 
• Popcorn machine TBC 

Murray, Suzie, 

 

 

 



 

2. We have lights, chairs, table and 
electronics and there is no longer a 
need to hire a van. 

3. We need to confirm time, but we are 
hoping for a 10 am access. 

• Kerry to organise balloons and helium 
• Kris tea, coffee and biscuits 
• Mark has contacted all retirement 

villages and there seems to be 
considerable interest from the 
residents. 

• David to contact council 
• Suzie to contact schools  
• One last Zoom meeting on 30th June 

4. On Tuesday 8th July, we will have a 
shorter rehearsal and then a social 
gathering. This is to thank people 
involved. 

5. Big change in direction by putting 
things back onto the band. Suzie has 
been a fantastic Production Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7. Meeting Closed Meeting closed 8.03 pm. 

Minutes by Kris Took 

Tony 



Camden Community Band 

Director of Music Report June 2025 

 

During the Month of May, The Concert band performed at the Macarthur Multi Cultural 
children’s festival in Campbelltown and the Parade band marched at the Thirlmere festival of 
steam parade, Whilst both these events are for the community and well received by the 
community our band turn out was quite small, for concerts in particular, if we are to showcase 
our band well, we need to ensure that every section is adequately represented. 

On June 1st, Jarrad and I represented the band at the memorial service for Dusty Miller. We 
travelled aboard the steam tug Waratah (Which Dusty helped restore) and scattered his ashes 
to the sea at Balls head. 

Looking ahead, The Opera house is drawing near as is our Oscars Show, preparations for both 
are continuing satisfactorily. 

Following the oscars, we will be plunging headlong into the state contest preparations and 
looking at several performance opportunities to share with other organisations for the latter part 
of the year. We will once again present a Christmas special at the PAC in Picton, this time on a 
Wednesday night Dec 17th. 

Brenden is doing a great job with the youth band and already we have seen some new faces join 
us. 

Murray Bishop 

DOM 


